DALIA/S
Dali Allé 1
DK-9610 Ngrager

RE : LETTER OF AGENCY AUTHORIZATION 01-07-2020

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize

STC Germany GmbH

Ohmstrasse

84160 Frontenhausen

Mr. Anton Tropmann,

to act on our behalf in all matters relating to application for FCC/IC certification for the
product DALI SOUND HUB COMPACT - authorization, including the signing of all
documents relating to these matters.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits that includes FCC
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C.862.
Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b), to the application is subject to denial
of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits.

This agreement is valid for one year - until 01-07-2021 - (until further notice).

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me

Yours sincerely,

Jakob Koed

Engineering & Technology Manager
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